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EBR GARBAGE SERVICE CHANGE 
The garbage service provider for East Baton Rouge has 
changed.  

Click the link below for information about how this 
change will affect your garbage service: 

https://www.wafb.com/2023/07/27/new-garbage-
trash-recycling-collection-services-being-rolled-out-
september-1st-ebr-parish/  
 

HAZARDOUS WASTE DROP-OFF DAY 
Looking to properly dispose of hazardous household 
materials? 

We encourage homeowners to get rid of their 
hazardous household materials at the East Baton 
Rouge Parish Hazardous Waste Drop-Off Day on 
Saturday, October 17th, 2023, at LSU Touchdown 
Village (S. Quad Dr.).  

See the attached event flyer for more details about the 
drop-off, including what materials are acceptable and 
not acceptable.  
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at 
info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546  

ARCHITECTURAL 
REQUESTS 
Don’t forget to send in 
an ACC request form if 
you intend on making 
any exterior changes to 
your home before work 
commences. Visit the 
association website at 
www.overtonwalk.com 
for more information. 

 
 

 

CATHEDRAL OAK 
REPLACEMENT 
The Cathedral Oak is 
being replaced as soon as 
a 65-gallon replacement 
tree can be delivered, 
which can be expected by 
the end of November. 
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